
Fulmore, Janice

From: Barbara Benagh <bbenagh@gmaiI.com>
Sent: Thursday,April 25, 2019 4:22 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket #E-100 Sub 157

I urge the Utilities Commission to reject Duke's Integrated Resource Plan. It Is short sighted and does little to benefit the
Durham community.
Thank you,

Barbara Benagh
Watts Hospital-Hlllandale


